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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Alvarez, Thompson & Smoak, P.A. is Pleased to Announce that Valentina Izquierdo Salazar 

Has Been Sworn In 

Orlando, FL (April 2025) –  A big congratulations to Valentina Izquierdo Salazar, who was 

officially sworn in today by the Honorable Judge Gisela Laurent and is now Alvarez, 

Thompson & Smoak’s newest Associate! 

Valentina has been a dedicated law clerk on our team, and we’re proud to see her grow 

into this exciting new chapter of her legal career. We can’t wait to see all she’ll accomplish 

as an attorney.             

#SwearingIn #FromClerkToCounsel #NewAssociate #LegalCareer #ATSLawyers 

 


